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The site captia is not working so its not allowing people to submit idea for planning around
Ward Lake.

Here's my submission if you can add it.

For the first thing is education. There's a lack of education about USFS rules and laws in
Ketchikan. They have no idea what a fecal law is or why we have federal laws in the forest
service. Hint: for traveling. Hire camp hosts that take conservation seriously and also patrol
officers that take conservation seriously. I think a restoration project aground the whole lake
would be great and close down signal creek Campground. This will help preserve signal creek
for salmon. I believe leaving that creek undisturbed would help it produce more fish. The
kiosks are broken down and need to be fixed. The wars lake area is a scenic viewing area. I
notice people leave baggies of candy and other items around the lakefor Pele to find. That's
littering. If the people don't come back to pick up what they hid it ask becomes litter. I feel the
Alaska State parks are better kept and maintained than wasted lake area. It's usually the other
way around. The USFS is known for holding up high standards when it comes to conservation
and followings all laws and statutes. The forest services isn't about being popular and being
cool for local reputation. It's about protecting land, water, and wildlife. If people see leaders
in the USFS they will follow. Some of my best memories of my life was talking with park
rangers growing up. Roosevelt was a awesome president and created the jobs everybody has.
Take pride in your jobs take pride in your country.
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